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Dear _______,

When you look into the face of someone suffering through depression, bullying, or anxiety, it’s impossible to know 
their pain.

The wounds from these issues don’t leave visual marks like physical abuse but the damage can be just as serious.
• There are over 5,000 suicide attempts every day by youth in grades 5 through 12.
• We lose more than 8,000 veterans each year to suicide.
• More first responders die from suicide each year than in the line of duty.

These statistics are staggering and our organization travels the country providing free services and educational 
materials in an effort to end this epidemic.

That is why I am writing you today. The demand and need for our services has grown exponentially with requests 
from all areas of the country.  Our ability to reach and save our youth, veterans, and first responders is greatly helped 
by your generous support.

You can save someone’s loved one by sending an urgently need contribution today. Your tax-deductible donation 
can do amazing things in our communities.  Your financial support can help us hear more stories like Chelsea’s:

”The TW Foundation spoke at my school and literally saved my life.  I already had my plans made and on 
Saturday I was going to end my pain.  Through their presentation, TW helped me understand that with help I 
might be able to make it, and they made it clear that they were willing to help.  I’m so glad TW came when 
they did, helped me get support and followed up.  Without them, I wouldn’t be able to write this letter… 
because I wouldn’t be here.”

We receive many letters like this and are proud of our impact BUT, we know we can do more yet.  There are 
thousands in need every day and each of those in pain deserve the opportunity to hear a message of hope and know 
there are people who care and want to help.  I hope you will consider a commitment to those in need by making a 
generous gift of support.

With Gratitude,

Todd Woodfill
Executive Director

P.S. Whether you help via the enclosed envelope or through our website, you are saving others in need!


